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Premier	brings	Yukon	priorities	to	Washington,	DC

Yukon	Premier	Sandy	Silver	has	completed	a	successful	trip	to	Washington,	DC.	As	chair	of	the	Council	of	the	Federation,
Premier	Silver	led	a	delegation	of	seven	premiers.

In	addition	to	his	role	as	chair,	Premier	Silver	met	with	U.S.	leaders	about	issues	crucial	to	Yukoners	around	the
environment	and	infrastructure.

The	premier	had	valuable	discussions	about	the	Arctic	National	Wildlife	Refuge,	Yukon’s	commitment	to	maintaining	balance
between	environment	and	economy,	working	with	First	Nations,	funding	challenges	related	to	Shakwak,	and	the	importance
of	having	safe	and	reliable	infrastructure	linking	Alaska,	Yukon	and	the	rest	of	North	America.

Quotes

“As	chair	of	the	Council	of	the	Federation,	this	was	a	great	opportunity	to	elevate	Yukon’s	voice	on	an	international	stage.
We’re	coming	home	from	Washington	having	built	stronger	relationships,	especially	in	meetings	with	our	Alaskan
counterparts	based	in	Washington	with	whom	we	share	many	goals.	We	look	forward	to	strengthening	these	partnerships.”

–Yukon	Premier	Sandy	Silver

Learn	more:	Council	of	the	Federation	news	release
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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